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Dear Parent / Carer 
 

We are writing to inform you that whilst our intention was to host an Exams Information event on 29th 
March 2022, due to staff absences we are unable to host this event. We have been working to create a 
section of our website that will include all of the information we would have presented to you. This will be 
ready to share with you by the end of the week and we will send everyone a link in a further email. This will 
provide you as a parent/carer with all of the information necessary to be able to support your child with 
their upcoming GCSEs.  

 

After Easter we will be doing three exam sessions with the students to prepare them for their GCSEs. Please 
note that this will be during the school day and not an after-school event. We want everyone to be involved 
and gain the below skills. Each of these sessions will be 20 minutes long and the sessions will be composed 
of: 

 

 How to get the most out of GCSEPod as a revision tool 
 How to support your Wellbeing during the exam season 
 How to use different revision techniques 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on cfollano@priory.herts.sch.uk. 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 

    

                        L White 

     
Miss C. Follano                              Mrs E. White 
Head of Key Stage 4                     Head of Year 11 
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